THE SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Oct. 28, 1942

Dr. F. C. Allen Robinson Gym

Dear Doctor Allen:

Because of the Porter Lecture by
Dr. McQuarrie on Wednesday, Nov. 4, it will be
necessary to not have one of the medical physiology
laboratories which is ordinarily scheduled for
the entire morning on Wednesdays. Since the medics
have Tuesday mornings free with the exception of
physical conditioning, we are wondering if we
could schedule the physiology laboratory for Tuesday
morning and have the medics make up their Tuesday
physical conditioning class at 9:30 a.m. on Wednesday,
Nov. 4. This group would still be able to make the
lecture at 10:30 a.m.

This change of physical conditioning from Tuesday, Nov. 3, to Wednesday, Nov. 4, at 9:30 a.m. would involve the following students:

SECTION I

Brower, Clyde L.
Chaffee, Dean C.
Chaffee, Lynn D.
Coutant, William R.
Decker, Albert I.
Flanders, H. Alden
Garrison, Roy F.
Hensley, Cline D.
Laham, Alexander J.
Mathewson, Hugh S.
McCoy, Donald E.
Statland, Morris

Sincerely,

0. 0. Stoland, Secretary

OOS: DS